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On Tuesday, Year 5 visited Jodrell Bank to enhance their learning about 

space. The children had a fantastic time exploring the interactive exhibits and 

experiencing the planetarium show. They were also amazed by the size of the 

Lovell telescope! It was an enjoyable and memorable day for everyone. 
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This term, year 3 have been learning about Ancient Egypt. After identifying why some ancient 

Egyptians were mummified and exploring the mummification process, we were able to complete 

our own mummification of a tomato! We will be checking them at the end of the week to see 

how they are coming along! During the unit, the children have also designed and embroidered 

their own Egyptian collars and made their own papyrus. 

 



  

 

Year 1 had a wonderful 

morning visiting St. Mary’s 

church. The children learnt all 

about the Easter story and why 

we celebrate this Christian 

festival. 

 They were also able to learn 

about items they could see in 

the church.  

The children were then able to 

have a tour around the church. 

It was a lovely visit.  

 



  

  

 Last Friday, a group of Year 5 footballers competed in a tournament at the Etihad Stadium. We 

performed well and qualified for the quarter final. We are very proud of our team!  

By Noah & Adam 

 

'In 2MK we read the story 'Biscuit Bear' and 

then carefully iced and decorated some 

biscuits.  

Then we planned a sequence to show how we 

would write the steps as instructions, using 

time connectives and imperative verbs.  

 The children did such a super job, this week 

we have made our own biscuits, reading the 

recipe and following the instructions. Instead 

of bears, we have used Easter cutters to make 

our own rabbits, chicks and eggs!' 

 



  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We bid a fond farewell to Mr. Loy as he 

finishes his time here at Aldwyn. We 

wish Mr Loy and his family the best of 

luck as they prepare to embark on a 

new chapter of their life in pastures 

new. 

All children should have brought home their Willow Wood 

collection envelope. The children will take part in the 

Bunny Hop during the first week back. The Justgiving page 

for donations is also now live and donations can be made 

through the QR code 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Birthday Message 
 

We wish you many happy returns of the day. 
We hope you will be healthy and strong all the way 

Strong to do right, slow to do wrong, 
And thoughtful of others all day long. 

 
 
 

This week and during the holidays we celebrate the birthdays of: 
Isla Keanu George Kaycee Hollie 

Clover Joseph Isla Grace Amelia 
Sarim George Jenson Jaxson Evie 
Harvey Rose Aleeza Mrs Mottram Miss Scaife 
Mrs Nield Mrs Hart    

 

 
Attendance for this week = 91.5%  

  
Congratulations to RP who achieved the 

Aldwyn target this week 

Well Done! 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
At the end of each term, teachers choose a star of the term based on the Aldwyn Values.  
The winners of this term’s awards are: 
 

Alina Uswa Mikey Hayden Serenity Harley 

Imogen Carson Azavier Denzel Harry Emmy 

Maisie Ronnie Weisum Jessica Freya Harper 

Richie Niamh Darcie Heidi Charlotte Oliver 

Ameerah Hayden Joseph Owen Jack Harriet 

 



 

 

 

 

 

  

Pick a Perfect Egg 

 

Author: Patricia Toht 

 

 

Pick a perfect egg with care – choose a white one nestled there. Lay in cartons, row by 

row. Pay the farmer. Off you go! 

There’s excitement in the air as a little girl and her mother carefully collect speckled eggs 

at the farm. These are no ordinary eggs – they will be dyed, decorated, bejeweled and 

nestled in a basket. And then, when Sunday morning arrives, the little girl will wear her 

best bunny ears and head out to meet friends and neighbours. It’s time to search for 

eggs of a different kind, filled with chocolate, toys and sweeties… It’s time for a 

spectacular, springtime egg hunt! 

 

This happy and gloriously illustrated Easter read-aloud captures all the excitement of the 

season, and is from the creators of the perennially popular Pick a Pine Tree and Pick a 

Pumpkin. 

 

Review taken from www.booksfortopics.co.uk  

https://www.booksfortopics.com/author-illustrator/patricia-toht/
http://www.booksfortopics.co.uk/


  



 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


